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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3422 provides that upon request by CLEET, or any other law enforcement agency in this 

state, the Oklahoma Supreme Court Network shall provide the requesting party with any and all 

records pertaining to the mental health status of any current or potential law enforcement 

personnel. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3422, upon review and with consultation from the Council on Law Enforcement, Education, 

and Training (CLEET) is determined to have no fiscal or revenue impact on the agency. 

 

This measure also requires the Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) which oversees the 

Oklahoma Supreme Court Network to provide records pertaining to the mental health status of 

law enforcement personnel. The Network is not currently able to produce this information: the 

AOC is currently reviewing the measure to estimate an impact. Exact information is 

forthcoming. 

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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